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Join the City of Monrovia, local elected officials, 
the Construction Authority and Metro as we dedicate the 

Monrovia Station and celebrate the 
Foothill Gold Line’s overall upcoming completion.

The Foothill Gold Line Construction Authority
Invites you to attend the

Monrovia Station 
Dedication Ceremony

Saturday, September 12, 2015
10:00 a.m.

Location: Monrovia Station
1651 S. Primrose Avenue, Monrovia

All Are Welcome!
Parking: Parking is available at the Monrovia Station parking structure, 
located at the deadend of S. Primrose Avenue, south of Pomona Avenue 

and between Myrtle Avenue and Magnolia Avenue.

The Foothill Gold Line from Pasadena to Azusa is on time and 
on budget for construction completion in late-September 2015. 

The completed project will be turned over to Metro for 
pre-revenue service. Metro anticipates starting 

pre-revenue service this Fall and passenger service in 2016. 
An opening date has not yet been determined.

For more information, contact Linda Manning at (626) 305-7026
lmanning@foothillgoldline.org or go to www.foothillgoldline.org


